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                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

We will be celebrating harvest at the end 

of this term and are asking for donations 

for Redcar Foodbank.  Tins and dried foods 

are perfect, as they can be kept.  Please 

send in donations by Thursday 25th 

October. 

On Thursday afternoon our pupils will be 

celebrating harvest with Rev. Adam Reed 

who will be in school talking about the 

importance of this time of year.  

End of term Friday 26th October – school re-opens on 

Monday 5th November. 

FREE DRESS – Friday 26th October  

Rather than bringing a £1 contribution, the PTFA have asked 

for a bar of chocolate/bag of sweets or a bottle of 

something  (bubble bath, perfume etc) these will be used 

for the hampers at our Christmas fair.  

 

Halloween disco 

Please bring all pumpkins to school on the 
morning of the disco, Wednesday  24th October, 
with a battery light rather than a candle – we will 
display these for all to see prior to the 
competition.   

There will be prizes available for the best 
pumpkin and the best Halloween costume on the 
evening of the disco. 

As usual, there will be a tuck shop and drinks as 
well as hotdogs available to buy.  

Tuesday 23rd October 

Photograph Orders 

All photograph orders must be returned to the school 

office by Thursday 25th October.  If you miss the deadline 

you can still order online, please follow the instructions on 

the order form. 

 

NSPCC Parents meeting  

The time for the NSPCC parent’s event on 

Thursday the 25th October has now changed to 

3:30pm. The session will inform parents how 

they can keep their children safe on mobile 

devices. It will be a great addition to the work 

the school have been doing in the area of 

internet safety. 

NSPCC Sponsor Money 

Sponsor money will be collected by the NSPCC 
on Thursday 25th October.  Please ensure all 

sponsor money is handed into the school office 
before then.   Thank you 


